
RYE PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Legal/Public Notice 
 

 

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with NH RSA 675:6 and RSA 675:7, that The Rye 

Planning Board will hold public hearing on Thursday, October 12, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. at 

the Rye Junior High, Café on Washington Road on the four (4) chapters of the Rye 

Master Plan.  Copies of the Proposed Master Plan are available on the Town Website 

http://www.town.rye.nh.us/Pages/RyeNH_Planning/Master_Plan_Chapters.pdf/. 

   

 

        William Epperson, Chair  

        Rye Planning Board 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

________________________________________________________________ 

Posted Wednesday, September 13, 2017 on the Town Website and posted at the Town Hall. 

Sent to the Library to be posted and sent to the Portsmouth Herald to be published 9-15-17 

http://www.town.rye.nh.us/Pages/RyeNH_Planning/Master_Plan_Chapters.pdf/

